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August 20, 2025 
 
 
 
 
Carol Taylor 
Assistant Vice President, Relationship Service Advisor 
PNC Public Finance Treasury Management 
One Financial Parkway 
Kalamazoo, MI 49009 
 
Dear Ms. Taylor: 
 
This letter is authorization for Barbara Gould, Finance Director for the Town of Lake 
Park to move forward with adding the Deposit on Site service to the Town of Lake 
Park Revenue bank account xx-xxxx-4645. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Roger Michaud, Mayor 
Town of Lake Park 
 


